
March 4, 1955 

Dear Friend: 

Religious Emphasis Week will be held on the campus 
Tuesday, March 8, to Thursday, March 10. The United 
Religious Council, sponsor of the event, has planned a 
more abbreviated program than those of other years. 
Most of the activities are scheduled for Tuesday and 
Thursday. 

The usual chapel hour - --9:30 Tuesday morning - -will 
be replaced this week by a campus - wide convocation in 
Ed Landreth Auditorium. 

Three speakers will give brief talks on the general 
theme, "Growing Toward Religious Maturity." They 
are: Rev. Louis F. Martin, St. Andrew's Episcopal 
Church, Fort Worth; Rev. Robert Boshen, Hemphill
Presbyterian Church, Fort Worth; Rev. E. C. Rowand, 
Jr., Central Christian Church, Dallas. 

Six discussion groups, led by students, with guest 
resource persons, will be held Tuesday evening at 7:30 
1n the Student Center. Other activities are announced 
in the Skiff. 

I would like to urge your participation in these 
activities - -especially the Tuesday convocation. 

Arthur D. Wenger, Dire 
Religious Activities 


